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Dates For Your Diary 
Wednesday 21st    - Creative Writing Workshop in school 
Tuesday 27th June   - Oriental Museum Visit to Durham—Whole School (Details below) 
Wednesday 28th June  - Pre School Stay & Play—1.30-3.00pm 
Friday 30th June   - Last week for swimming 
Thursday 6th July   -  Owl Class Visit to ‘Let’s Learn Moorland/Upland (Details to follow) 
Friday 7th July   - Fire Safety Assembly 
Tuesday 11th July   - Sports Day 1.30pm 
Wednesday 12th July  - Whole School Visit to Bowes Museum 
12th & 13th July   - Staindrop Academy Transition Days 
13th & 14th July   - Teesdale School Transition Days 
Friday 14th July   - Brass Festival Street Band—1.30-2.30pm. Everyone welcome 
Wednesday 19th July  - Leavers Assembly—2.00pm. Everyone welcome 
Friday 21st July   - School closes at the end of the day for the Summer holidays 
Wednesday 6th September - School re-opens today after the Summer holidays 

ParentPay Account Reminder 
Just a reminder to check your ParentPay account and make sure all the outstanding balances are paid.  
Thank you in advance 

REMINDER—School Photos 
The school photos were collected today, but they have said that if anyone has not had chance to send 
them in, they will do another collection when the photos from today are developed and returned.   

IMPORTANT—Oriental Museum Visit 
As part of our work on the project with The Bowes Museum this year, we are going on a whole 
school trip to the Oriental Museum and the Botanic Gardens in Durham on Tuesday, 27th June.  
We will leave at 9am and return to school in time for the end for the school day.  
All costs for the trip are fully covered. 
 
During the day we will be enjoying workshops and working with an artist as well as visiting the  
Botanic Garden and seeing the Japanese garden. 
 
We are asking children to wear their school uniforms and comfortable shoes. They will need a coat and a sun hat 
and sun cream on if the weather is warm. Packed lunches will be provided for children who usually have a school 
lunch. Children should bring their own water bottles. 



PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
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Owl Class  
 
 


